
EXCERPT FROM THE MINUTES OF THE

EXECUTIVE

HELD ON 30 JULY 2007


EX.188/07
REFERENCE FROM THE CITY COUNCIL - SINGLE STATUS IMPLEMENTATION (Non-Key Decision)

Portfolio - Learning and Development

Subject Matter - There was submitted a Minute Excerpt from the City Council on 17 July 2007 regarding Single Status Implementation.  The Executive on 11 June 2007 had made a recommendation to the Council regarding the implementation of Single Status.

The Council had agreed that:

(i) 
The City Council approves the implementation of Single Status as reported in CE.27/07 and delegates authority to spend any necessary resources up to the maximum of £112,322 to the Deputy Chief Executive.  The resources to come from previously earmarked reserves for the implementation of the Pay and Workforce Strategy Project.

(ii)
The Council notes that this will reduce the previously earmarked reserves of  £1m for the implementation of the Pay and Workforce Strategy by £112,322.  The Council requests that a report is brought to the next full Council Meeting detailing utilisation of the earmarked reserves to date and providing financial projections for the remaining areas within the Pay and Workforce Strategy and Job Evaluation Exercise.

Summary of options rejected - None

DECISION

The Executive notes that a report would be submitted to the next full Council Meeting detailing utilisation of the earmarked reserves to date and providing financial projections for the remaining areas within the Pay and Workforce Strategy and Job Evaluation Exercise.

Reasons for Decision - To respond to the reference from the City Council.
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